
Letter from the President 
 
 
Date:  10/30/22 
 
 
To:  Eagle Rock Homeowners 
 
We held our mandated yearly community meeting last week. It went well from the 
HOA Board’s perspective. We communicated all necessary information that our 
community would need. 
 
The only thing missing was our community homeowners…it was quite disappointing 
to see the very limited turnout!! Three homesites were represented…(not counting 
the Board members in attendance). While I’m sure that there are reasons for some 
to not be there, I’m pretty sure that for many it was simply a lack of interest.…I was 
advised of one family who were unable to attend….mostly there was no 
response…just an air of indifference. 
 
Additionally, for safety reasons, we had requested everyone’s current contact 
information to include your cell phone number….once again a very small number 
complied. 
 
I hope this new year brings a renewed interest in your community….because we on 
the Board remain committed to the safety of our community, the home values in our 
community, and the appearance of our community.  Having your interest would be 
very helpful. 
 
To those in the community who attended our meeting…Thank you!! The same thank 
you to the few who supplied your current contact information. 
 
I’m always available to discuss anything… 
 
 
Paul Wroten 
President, Eagle Rock HOA Board 


